
 

NOTICE OF SCHEDULED TIME 
CHANGE FOR FINANCE COMMITTEE 

REGULAR MEETING 
 

The Cambria Community Services District 
Finance Committee Regular Meeting scheduled for 

August 25, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. has been changed to 
August 25, 2020 at 1:30 p.m.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Haley Dodson 
Deputy District Clerk 
August 14, 2020 


